HMM-265 Veterans Association, Inc.

August 3, 2025

Fellow Marines:

At long last, registration for our November 8-12 2025 San Antonio reunion can begin. The registration
form and schedule of events are available on our web site, hmm-265.org, under 2025 Reunion. If you
are receiving this by mail, the registration form and schedule are included.

Highlights of our event include an opening reception Saturday night with hors d’oeuvres and drinks, a
two-hour catered river cruise with drinks and snacks on Tuesday, the 250" Marine Corps Birthday
banquet and celebration on the 10", a spacious hooch for gathering and socializing, and plenty of free
time to explore and enjoy the historic city of San Antonio.

So, let’s get signed up! We’re hoping for a fine turnout at this lovely venue hosted by Hotel Gibbs. Let’s
all do our part to encourage other members to attend.

Looking forward to seeing everyone in San Antonio...

Semper Fi,
2
B —President

HMM-265 Veterans Association, Inc.



